
The Frederick County Music 

Teachers Association 

is sponsoring a  
 

Halloween Recital  
 

The goals of this activity are designed 

to provide and encourage: 

 

  a non-competitive performance 

opportunity for our students 

  an opportunity for students to 

practice their listening skills 

 participation with the 

presentation of a Certificate of 

Performance  

 parents with an opportunity to 

share their child’s growing skill 

in musical performance with 

family and friends in a friendly 

and positive setting 

 the opportunity for students to 

hear music performed by their 

peers from throughout 

Frederick County, beyond the 

immediate studio to which they 

belong 

 incentive for practice and 

continued music study 

 

 

Halloween Recital 
 

Saturday, October 31, 2020 

11:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Venue:  Zoom 
 

 
The recitals are for instrumental students 

to perform “Halloween-themed” music. 

 

Students are encouraged to wear 

appropriate Halloween costumes. Please 

practice in your costume to make sure it 

doesn’t get in the way of your playing!  

  

*Teachers and family members are also 

encouraged to wear costumes. 

 

Due to the pandemic, we are waiving 

the fee this year, the spirit of 

Halloween.  

 

 

 

                                       

  

 

Halloween Recital 
Saturday, October 31, 2020 

 

Return this panel of the brochure to 

your music teacher no later than 

October 16th. 

 

Student name/age: 

 

 

Parent’s email address: 

 

____________________________ 

 

The above student has my permission 

to participate in the FCMTA 

Halloween Recital.    I understand 

that by signing this form, I am giving 

permission for my student’s video 

performance to be shared for 

purposes of this recital only. 

 
 

I also give my permission to have my child 

photographed and full name in print. 

 

 

Parent signature and date 

 

____________________________ 

 

 


